
 

Why Chapters are Important 

Saturday, March 25, 2023 

9:00 am– 4:00 pm 

Menomonie Moose Lodge  

720- 19th Avenue E 

 

This FREE interactive workshop, open to ALL  

MEMBERS, male and female, will discuss items    

such as what the Chapters do for our Lodges,             

Communities and Moose Charities.  

 

Lunch will be available for a nominal fee. 

RSVP: lodge1584@mooseunits.org 


